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   OUR NEW WORSHIP LEADER 

 

Welcome Mr. Darien Southerland                   
as our worship leader.   

The church approved Darien to be the Worship Leader and he accepted Sun-
day, April 19, 2009. 

Darien is a Senior Account Executive with the Fish 104.7 Radio, and is in-
volved with the southern gospel music industry.   

  

Darien is married to Mary, and has a son, Jacob, and a daughter, Kendall.  
We welcome Darien and his enthusiastic leadership.  

 

Remember to pray for them. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Memorial Day Sunday, May 24, 2009 
 

We will remember those who have given their lives for their country, and 
honor those who have served our country in the military.   

Come and celebrate our liberty. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2009 
 

We will honor our Mothers on Mother’s 
Day.  If your mother is still living, and is 
able to come to church, invite her to 
come with you as we celebrate our 
Moms. 

 

Happy Mother’s Day! 



GRACE BIBLE INSTITUTE 
   Our first Stone Soup Seminar was a 
success! We enjoyed the presentation of 
“Understanding People” by Caroline 
Newbern, a good breakfast and a sur-
prisingly great Stone Soup lunch. Re-
quest have been made for this format 
over more days. Classes offered are 
“Growing Toward Spiritual Maturity”, 
“Your Ministry of Evangelism”, “You and 
Your Bible”, and “Understanding People”. 
Let us know if Saturday or Sunday after-
noon is best for you. Dates and times will 
be set by the instructors.  

Contact Mickey Whiting, 770-653-3221. 
Call the church office at 770-945-5865, 
email, peggy@zionhillbuford.org. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

HEAVENLY TREASURES   
PRESCHOOL 
    

   May was a FANTASTIC month at 
Heavenly Treasures. We held our annual 
Graduation and promotion ceremonies. 
The children looked beautiful in their 
caps and gowns. They did a super job 
with their program. 

   Our staff is very excited about our up-
coming new school year. We are looking 
forward to another fun and exciting year. 
God has blessed our school with won-
derful families and children year after 
year. 

   We are enrolling students for the 
2009-2010 school year. If you have any 
friends or family members that are inter-
ested in the Preschool, please contact 
Shauna at 404-434-1119. 

God bless you and your families! 

Shauna 

 
 ATTENTION STUDENTS 

 
   Mark your calendars and make plans 
now for Summer Camp in July, grades 
7-12. A deposit of $75.00 is due May 3, 
2009. The total cost of camp is $280.00. 
For any additional information please 
contact Kris Anderson, (678) 477-8886 
or e-mail: kris.anderson78@gmail.com 

 

NURSERY LIST 

May 3 
Babies: Sharon Burcham &           
Charmayne Waldrip  

2 - 3 Yrs: Nicole Slack & Kay Bagby 

May 10 
Babies: Kerri Floyd & Melinda Orr 

2 - 3 Yrs: Kay Bagby & Dianne Holman 

May 17 
Babies: Jane Holman & Lea Palmer 

2 - 3 Yrs: Virginia & Hannah Brogdon   

May 24 
Babies: Heather Brogdon & Christine 
Hughes 

2 - 3 Yrs: Christa Roebuck & Sarah 
Reed 

May 31 
Babies: Kay Bagby & Kathy Taylor 

2 - 3 Yrs: Ellean Bellamy & June 
Berneking 

************************************* 

A NOTE FROM DARIEN 
   Like the people of Jesus’ day, we are 
being watched. At Zion Hill, we have 
musicians and singers gifted with God-
given talent. People are looking for 
authentic worship – not just another 
song. My prayer is that what people 
see from this music program would be 
REAL -- that they would find real peo-
ple serving a real Jesus. I desire to 
lead each and every one of us into the 
very presence of our God. I ask the 
choir and you to pray diligently for the 
music program for the next 6 months.    

   Mary and I are excited about what 
God is doing and is about to do at Zion 
Hill. I hope you have that same expec-
tation as we do. 

In Christ love,  

Darien and Mary  

PASTOR’S NOTE 
 

“Her children arise and call her 
blessed; her husband also, and 
he praises her: ‘Many women do 

noble things, but you surpass 
them all.’” 

Proverbs 31:28-29 NIV 

 
  Thank God for our Mothers!        
I am grateful for my mother, 
Phoebe, and how she taught me to 
be responsible and respectful of 
others. I am thankful for how 
mother sacrificed to make sure my 
brother and I had what we needed.  
She has been a source of strength 
and encouragement to Caroline 
and the girls.  I am grateful for how 
Caroline has been a loving and 
supportive Mother to our girls, and 
an example to them as a godly 
woman. 

  My messages during the month of 
May will be, “Amazing Women.”  
We will look into the Scriptures and 
see amazing women who stood for 
God against their culture and 
times. 

  On Sunday, May 17, we will 
honor any high school or college 
graduates that are part of the Zion 
Hill family.  If you have someone 
you would like for our church to 
honor, please contact the church 
office at 770-945-5865 or email: 
peggy@zionhillbuford.org. 

  On Wednesday evenings during 
the month of May, our Bible study 
will be: “The Power of Prayer.”  
We will look into the Scriptures and 
see the power of prayer in the lives 
of ordinary believers.  Come and 
discover this untapped power in 
your life. 

  Let me thank Mr. Lynn Conn for 
stepping up a second time and 
leading our worship.  He did an 
excellent job taking us through the 
Easter season. 

  Thank you for praying for our 
church family, and for serving and 
giving with a Christ-like attitude. 
Just in case I haven’t told you -  

I love being your pastor!           Danny 



    
 

BIRTHDAYS 
 
 
 

Virginia Brogdon (1) 
Lena Elbert (1) 

Geraldine Vinson (4) 
Patti Bennett (4) 
Sara Aldridge (5) 

Caroline Newbern (5) 
Matthew Green (8) 
Carli Prescott (8) 

Kay Bagby (9) 
Franna Awtry (12) 
Archie Cofer (13) 

Barbara Jones (14) 
Freddie Roebuck (15) 

Shane Chudy (17) 
Pat Holman (20) 

Ethan Renfroe (23)  
Harley Wicks (24) 

Andrea Mitchell (25) 
Lorena Guy (27) 
Lukas Elbert (30) 

    
ANNIVERSARIES 
 Ralph & Opal Mullinax (7) 

Whitey & Marilyn Zickafoose (8) 
James & Jean Cole (9) 

RC & Emily Millwood (9) 
Freddie & Paula Roebuck (5) 

Danny & Caroline Newbern (20)  
  

A NOTE OF THANKS 
“Hope you know how much it’s 
appreciated.” Thank you so much 
for allowing us to use your nice 
fellowship hall for our 50th wed-
ding anniversary. It was very nice 
and we appreciated using it.   
Bonnie & Alice Pruett (Friendship 
Baptist Church) 
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CHURCH NEEDS                                                                                                

Pastor Danny & Caroline Newbern & Family, Kris Anderson, Darien & Mary Southerland & 
Family, Dr. Paul & Liz Wade, Deacon Ministry, Music Ministry, Student Ministry, Education 
Ministry, Children’s Ministry, Grace  Bible Institute, Heavenly Treasures Preschool 

IMMEDIATE NEEDS    

Michael Appling, Bobby Butler, Nigel Longino, Christine Hughes, Giovanni Santos, Charles 
Orr family, Joe Kamman, Susan Weishaar, Carmen Kostick, Tom Kelly, Yuan Chao Lu, Al 
Reece, Betty Smith, Venita Masters, Jeff Duren, Perry Youngblood, Lawanna Palmer, 
Amanda Ann Mitchell,  Louise Ward, John Locklear, James Terry, Karen Clark, Tommy & 
Monica Pierson, Mary Green & family, Art MacKenzie, Sue Exley & family,   

ON GOING NEEDS    

Lillian Craig, Thelma Tullis, Karell & Georgia Gardner, Michael Renfroe, Barbara Jones, 
Chuck & Blanche Parris, Franna Awtry, Archie Cofer, Lawrence & Margaret Wilson, Mary 
Floyd, Sara Jackson, Vince Brogdon, Irene Bagby, Evelyn Maddox, Pat Holman, Jason Cas-
per, Frank & Martha McKelvey, Ralph & Opal Mullinax 

OUR MEN & WOMEN IN THE MILITARY  

Elisabeth McIntosh (Marines), Will Stewart (Army), Bryan Pruitt (Army), Brian Riggenbach 
(Marines), David Keasler (Army), Robert Surghi Lee (Army), Nathan Taylor (Army), Sharon 
Blue Cunigan (Army), Whitney Wyatt Norrell (Army), Ben Hinderer (Marines), Lawrence Oki-
yih (“Okee”) (Navy),  A.T. Wilson (Marines), Andrew Mitchell (Army), Fred “Skip” Seawell 
(Army), Carter Coon (Army), David Jones (Army), Thomas Jones (Army), Mark Fields 
(Marines)                                                                                                                                                     

Zion Hill Baptist Church 

3390 South Puckett Road 

Buford, GA  30519-4017 

Return Service Requested 

 
DONATIONS 
There were donations made to the church Building Fund in memory of: Barbara Roberts by 
B. Roberts & Andrea McGuire; and Anderson Cofer by Corine Clark. 
NOTE OF SYMPATHY 

We wish to extend our sincere sympathy to Kris Anderson in the death of his great-
grandmother Avis Bright Mobley. She passed away April 15, 2009. 

A NOTE OF THANKS 

We wish to thank everyone who has donated items to the “Good Finds” ministry. We are 
so pleased with the good response. Your donations will be a blessing to someone in need. 
Receipts are available upon request. Contact Judy Riggenbach at 678-714-5359 or Sara 
Aldridge at 770-271-1358. 

 


